December 13, 2021

Town of Charleston

5063 Vt. Rte. 105

W Charleston VT 05872
townofcharlestonvt@comcast.net

To the Attention of the Selectboard:

On behalf of the Island Pond Public Library, we ask the Town of Charleston for
their support of our Library.

This request for $700 in Appropriations is sent to you for our up-coming, 2022
Budget. We sincerely appreciate the support you have given us over the years and
hope for your future support for our modern and updated Public Library.

Hoping to continue our good affiliation with the Town of Charleston, we are at
your service when our assistance is needed.

Respectfully,

Susan Vera, Chair

Board of Trustees

Island Pond Public Library
ippl@comcast.net
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